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Important Notes Dear Everyone, 
 

What a fabulous Flexi –Friday today has been. It has a maths theme running 
through it but wow maths is definitely everywhere and all around us. 
 

Our youngest children have been engaged in a wonderful number blocks 
day, did you see which member of staff was which number block? 
 

Year 1 have been investigating numbers all around. Year 2 have been      
having a great time doing all things Tudor in the hall with some super maths 
thinking around building Tudor houses. Year 3 have been making Egyptian 
masks. Year 4 have been looking for maths everywhere in art, in buildings, 
just everywhere. Year 5 have been very technically minded building a CAMS 
toy. Year 6 have displayed their maths skills in propaganda posters and by 
building Anderson shelters. 
 

All in all a fabulous end to the week where all the activities have shown us 
that we use maths in everything even when we don’t realise. 
 

I challenge you to count how many times 
you use your maths skills over the            
weekend? Let your teachers know on   
Monday. 
 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Dates for your Diary 

19th November - Children in Need.    

Children can wear bright and cheerful 

clothing to school.  

24th & 25th November - Parents   

Consultation Evening 

2nd December - Dr Bike will be at 

school to do safety checks and basic 

repairs to children’s bikes free of 

charge. 

17th December - School closes for      

festive break at 3:10pm. 

Afterschool Clubs 

 

 

 

 

 
 

If your child is attending an after school 

club, please make sure you are outside the 

school office reception to collect your children 

at 4:15pm 

PE days have been added to the        

calendar on the school website 

Monday Basketball Year 5 

Tuesday Football 

Chess Club 

Year 3 

Years 4, 5 & 6 

Wednesday Multi Sports Year 1 

Thursday Netball Year 4 

Times of the School Day 

Year 

Group 

Start 

Time 

Lunchtime End 

of 

Day 

Reception, 

Year 1 & 

Year 2  

8:40 

am 

11:45am - 

12:35pm 

3:10 

pm 
Year 3 & 

Year 4  

12:00pm -

12:50pm 

Year 5 & 

Year 6  

12:15pm - 

1:05pm 

Children in Need 
This years Children in Need theme is based 

on the importance of children’s mental   
wellbeing.   

We are inviting children to wear something 
bright and cheerful to school on Friday 19th 

November for a donation to Children in 
Need.  This year, we have set up a JustGiving page, to give you the   

option to donate online should you wish to do so (please see the link 
on our website).  We are also happy to collect cash donations.   

Turves Green Primary School is fundraising for BBC Children in Need 
(justgiving.com)  

This Week’s Eco Tip: 
  Our tip this week is to remember to recycle your    

  paper.  This is collected each fortnight by the     

  council in you paper and card recycling bin.  
  Hollie and Mason 

Dr Bike will be holding a bike surgery carrying out free 

safety checks and basic repairs here at Turves Green    
Primary School on Thursday 2nd December.  If you would 
like your child’s bike to be checked, please bring the bike 
to the bike shelter on the school playground in the   
morning and collect it from there at the end of the day. 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/turves-green-primary-school?newPage=True
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/turves-green-primary-school?newPage=True


House Points 

Well done to everyone who 

earned house point this week. 

Farah 989 

Spielberg 963 

Hawking 963 

Rowling 951  

Balding 907 

This weeks winners are: 

Farah 

Well done! 

HOT CHOCOLATE FRIDAY 
Well done to all the children that have been          

nominated.  This week’s winners are: 
Reception - Leo & Lexi 

Year 1 - Tazanna & Emilia 
Year 2 - Cheska & Anna 
Year 3 - Jamie & Millie 
Year 4 - Dillon & Max 

Year 5 - Caelan & Kenzie 
Year 6 - Basmala & Mercedes 

It would be great if you could share a picture with us 
of you enjoying your special treat by emailing us at:  

enquiry@turvesgreen.excelsiormat.org 

Handwriting Heroes 

RS - Hazel 

RF - Charlie 

1C - Nevaeh 

1FG - Noah  

2C - Lucas 

2M -  Kenaya 

3J - Noah 

3WE –Shadab 

4B – Madison 

4H - Ashleigh 

5J - Elliott 

5S - Mehr 

6B - Cody 

6S - Maisie 

Superstar Mathematician 

RS - Kaisean 

RF - Leo 

1C - Vinnie 

1FG - Jeremiah 

2C - Jacob 

2M - Ethan 

3J - Finley 

3WE - Millie 

4B – Gloria 

4H - Eva 

5J - Suber 

5S - Lexie 

6B - Daniel 

6S - Holly 

On Thursday at 11am the school all 
paused our learning to remember those 
affected by war, now and in the past.  In 
one of our class assemblies this week we 
spent time thinking about why we do this 
at this time of year. We also thought 
about Article 38 which says that            
governments should not allow children to 
take part in wars 
and that they 
must take care of 
children affected 
by war. 


